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Oregon does NOT need any changes to its excellent mail in voting system. It is 

convenient and has a long track record of efficient, reliable votes from legally 

registered voters. Efforts to break this fully functioning system are at best misguided, 

at worst are an assault against the foundation of our democratic republic.  

Vote NO to any change to Oregon’s mail in voting.  

Thank you.  


